
To the Secretary General International Maritime Organization  

4 ALBERT EMBANKMENT 

London SE1 7SR 

Dear sir Kitack Lim 

Sudan has introduced a number of practical measure to insure 
that the flow of commercial by sea is not to be unnecessary 
disturbed of this   unpresented time when ships and crew are a 
critical part of the solution to overcome the COVID-19. 

In this respect I would like to inform you that the Sudan 
maritime administration has adopted the temporary measures 
presented to ensure effective measure are taken to deal with 
global crisis. 

Pls. kindly circular this to all member State. 

Pls. accept my assurance of my highest consideration. 

 

Best regards, 

Capt. Sidahmed Abdelgany Elahmedy  

DIRECTOR,   
 


